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September 9th   

 

  

 Friday, September 9th 

 
 

It is time again for the  

Kenneth N. Houston Memorial Golf Tournament 

 - our annual scholarship fundraiser! 

This will be our  

30th Annual Kenneth N. Houston Memorial  

Golf Tournament. This tournament is  

our only educational scholarship fundraiser.  

The proceeds of this tournament are used to provide  

educational scholarships, which our chapter  

awards to college students from our area  

who are studying  

construction-related curriculum. 

The tournament will be at the  

LHCC Catawba Springs course on  

Friday, September 9th!!!  

SEE WEBSITE FOR DETAILS 

 

 

Where: 
 

Register online  

www.pcea-catawbavalley.org 

Click on events 

 

 

 

Professional 
Construction Estimators 
Association 
Catawba Valley Chapter 

PCEA-Catawba Valley Chapter 
PO Box 547 
Hickory, NC  28603 
www.pcea-catawbavalley.org 
 
Email: info@pcea-
catawbavalley@charter.org 
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HEALTH & HAPPINESS 
 

 
 

Happy Belated Birthday President, Patty Delgado 

 

Please send any Health & Happiness to  

Melissa Swanson,  

Melissa.swanson@rmcc.com 

 

Please share your opinion of an early afternoon 

Monthly Business Meeting when we begin the 

New Year. We continue to struggle with member 

attendance at our Monthly Business Meetings & 

are exploring ideas to get a larger turnout.   

Send opinions/thoughts to  

info@pcea-catawbavalley.org  

 

 

 

  

UPCOMING PCEA 

EVENTS 

September 9th –Annual 

Golf Outing 

October 13th—Monthly 

Business Meeting 

November 10th –

Monthly Business 

Meeting 
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August 26, 2015  

Re: Professional Construction Estimators Association – Catawba Valley Chapter’s  

30th Annual Kenneth N. Houston Memorial Golf Tournament  

Tournament Date – Friday, 

September 9, 2016 TITLE 

SPONSOR:  

YOUR NAME 

SHOULD BE HERE!  

Silver Sponsors:  YOUR NAME 

SHOULD BE HERE!  
Bronze Sponsors:  YOUR NAME 

SHOULD BE HERE!  

 
 Dear Sir or Madam:  

It is time again to begin preparations for our annual golf tournament. Last year’s tournament was a great success. 

Approximately one hundred six (106) golfers, six (6) major sponsors, thirty-four (34) hole sponsors and many door 

prizes! With the help of our sponsors we raised enough money for our association to award two (2) $1,500.00 and one 

(2) $1,000.00 college scholarships. Our goal is to match that same level and award college educational scholarships 

totaling $5,000.00 again this year!  

This will be our chapter’s 29th Annual Kenneth N. Houston Memorial Golf Tournament. This tournament is our local 

chapter’s only educational scholarship fundraiser. The proceeds of this tournament are used to provide educational 

scholarships, which our chapter awards to young people living in our area and studying construction related curriculum.  

In addition to golfing, please take the time to consider how your company can financially help by choosing one 

of the options listed below before completing this application.  

TITLE SPONSOR – Contact John Walker at (828) 381-4855 for Cost  

PCEA Silver Sponsorship at a cost of $750.00  

PCEA Bronze Sponsorship at a cost of $500.00 

Exclusive Hole Sponsorship at a cost of $200.00  

Hole Sponsorship at a cost of $100.00  

Provision of item(s) for Goody Bags (for 125 people)  

Provision of item(s) for Door Prizes (as many items as you would like)  

 

The tournament will once again be held at the Catawba Springs Course of Lake Hickory Country Club. A COLD CUT 

BUFFET LUNCH WILL BE AVAILABLE BEGINNING AT 10:30 AM. As usual, we’ll also have free beverages 

before and during the tournament and FREE DINNER will be available as golfers complete their round. Please RSVP 

for dinner and write “NO GOLF” in handicap blank if you will be attending dinner but will be unable to golf (a PCEA 

member or their guest may attend dinner only at no cost).  

Any company providing PCEA Bronze or Silver Sponsorship is welcome to contact John Walker (828-381-4855 

or jwalker@wcreynolds.biz) with any special requests such as signage, employee representation on the course 

during the tournament, etc. All creative and inventive requests are encouraged and welcomed!  
Sincerely,  

John Walker  
Golf Committee Chairman 
  

 

For additional information on sponsorship opportunities, contact the tournament 

organizer,  

John Walker via cell (828-381-4855) or  

Email (jwalker@wcreynolds.biz). 
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Board of Directors Meeting Dates 
(Please Save these Dates) 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

S e p t e m b e r  2 8 t h   

O c t o b e r  2 6 t h   

N o v e m b e r  3 0 t h   

D e c e m b e r  2 8 t h  

J a n u a r y  2 5 t h     

PCEA - Catawba Valley Chapter 
PO Box 547 
Hickory, NC  28603 

 
 


